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NO MORE QUARANTINE FOR INTERNATIONAL TRAVELLERS FROM FEBRUARY 14,2022

The Ministry of Health & Family Welfare has announced new guidelines for international travellers coming to India. The new guidelines
will be effective from February 14, 2022.

India has announced the cancellation of the 7-day quarantine for foreign arrivals, and recommends self — monitoring for 14-days.
The need for undertaking RT-PCR test on the eighth day and uploading the same on Air Suvidha portal has also been dispensed with.

Click here for the updated guidelines for International Arrival.

According to the new guidelines, all foreign arrivals must fill a self-declaration form (available at the Air Suvidha portal), including a
travel history of the past 14 days.

Travellers are required to upload a negative RT-PCR test conducted within 72 hours of the travel date.
Alternatively, they can also upload a certificate confirming they have received both vaccine doses. This option, however, is only available

to countries with mutual recognition of Covid vaccine certificates with India. For current list of countries click here

For detailed and latest updates on vaccination and cases, please click here.
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http://15.207.228.26/crm/destination-update/feb22/GuidelinesforInternationalarrivalsupdatedon10thFebruary2022.pdf
http://15.207.228.26/crm/destination-update/feb22/ListofCountriesRegionsinrespectofwhichprimaryvaccinationschedulecompletioncertificateisallowedtobeuploadedincontextofguidelinesforinternationalarrivalsupdatedon10thFebruary2022.pdf
https://www.mohfw.gov.in/
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